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Finance & Audit Scrutiny 
Committee and Overview & 

Scrutiny Committee held on 25 
July 2017 

 

 
Summary of comments made on the Executive Agenda for Wednesday 

26 July 2017 
 
 
3. Final Accounts 2016/17 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report. 

 
4. Fire Safety in High-Rise Buildings 
 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 
report and praised the actions taken so far.  The Committee looks forward to the 
next report and seeing the timescales. 
 

5. Improvements in Royal Pump Rooms 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee fully supported the recommendations 
in the report. 
 
However, Members raised concerns that the catering contract at the Pump 
Rooms will be extended for a further 12 months from February 2018 although 
they noted the reasons for this decision. 
 

7. Environmental Enforcement Service Delivery Options 
 

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee supported Option 2 in the report 
recommendations. 
 

 
The Committee strongly recommended that enforcement through the Courts 
should be looked at, something that would be welcomed by residents. 
 
The Committee stressed that enforcement should not focus solely on South 
Leamington, but was required across the whole District. 
 

The Executive are required to vote on this because it forms a 
recommendation to them. 

 

 
8. General Reports 
 
 (A) – Significant Business Risk Register 
 

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee noted the report but expressed their 
dissatisfaction that the Leader of the Executive was not available to attend the 
meeting and answer their questions. 

 
 
 
 


